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August 30, 2007 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Power Committee 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Comments and Recommended Responses on Revised Fuel Price Forecasts 
 
 
The Council released draft revised fuel price forecasts for comment at the July Council meeting.  
The comment period ended on Friday August 10 and the Council included an opportunity for 
public comment at its August meeting in Spokane.  I will summarize the comments we have 
received and describe how I have responded.  A summary of comments and responses and a 
revised fuel price forecast paper with changes in redline are attached.  A clean copy of the 
forecast paper is included the Council packet. 
 
In summary we received no comments from the general public.  We did receive some additional 
comments from Natural Gas Advisory Committee members and a few clarifying questions from 
users of the forecast.  The forecasts themselves were not changed from the draft and only minor 
changes to the text of the paper were made. 
 
 
 
Attachment 
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